
LOW LEVEL ROAD 

TRAFFIC UPDATE

For general inquiries: Port Metro Vancouver
T: 604-665-9066  E: public_affairs@portmetrovancouver.com

UPDATE 1

Upcoming Weekend Full Road Closure –  
Low Level Road from Kennard Avenue to St. Andrews Avenue 
in North Vancouver 

A planned weekend closure (weather dependent) will take place August 22 – 25 
and will be in effect from Friday at 9 p.m. to Monday at 5 a.m. The closure will allow 
crews to relocate the temporary detour near St. Andrews Avenue and continue 
work on the retaining wall. 

Detour routes will be clearly marked and motorists are advised to exercise 
caution in the area and to follow the directions of traffic personnel and road signs. 
Emergency and Port access will be maintained at all times. 

UPDATE 2 

New Westbound Lane Opening on New Low Level Road

The westbound lane of the new Low Level Road is scheduled to open in August 
2014, marking a major milestone towards Project completion. 

Beginning mid-to-late August (weather dependent), motorists travelling 
westbound will use the new Low Level Road. Eastbound traffic will continue to 
use the existing Low Level Road.

A key goal of the Low Level Road Project is to maximize predictability during 
construction and minimize disruption for residents, goods movers and the 
travelling public.

For more information about the Low Level Road Project, including all current and 
upcoming construction activities, visit www.porttalk.ca/lowlevelroad.
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